

Castle Camps CofE (VC) Primary School

Church Lane, Castle Camps, Cambridge CB21 4TH

Telephone: 01799 584270

Fax: 01799 584442

E-mail: office@castlecamps.cambs.sch.uk
Website: www.castlecampsschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A.E.O'Connor

Wednesday, 19th September 2018

Dear Parents,

Harvest Festival 2018

This year, we will be celebrating Harvest on Friday, 28th September.

Harvest Day

In the afternoon, we will have our Harvest Service in the School Hall at 2.15 p.m. Unfortunately there is not enough space for all Parents to attend, but if you would like to reserve one of the 20 spaces available at the Harvest Service, please contact the School Office.

Our Community

Harvest is a good opportunity to think of the needs of others and as mentioned in my recent Newsletter, we are collecting food donations for the Haverhill Food Bank, which supports local families in need. Jo Goodhall from the Food Bank will attend the assembly to accept our Harvest gifts.

Suggested food Items

Please bring in contributions of dried, tinned or packaged foods by 9am on Friday, 28th September. Please ensure food is in date. The Food Bank have recommended the following items to us:

Longlife milk & juice (<u>not</u> refridgerated) coffee instant mash tinned fruit tinned rice pudding pasta sauce (<u>not</u> refridgerated) sugar jam

The Food Bank are also in need of toiletries; deodorant, shampoo, shower gel & tinned dog food.

Your help and support is very much appreciated. Thank You.

Yours sincerely,

Miss A. O'Connor Headteacher

















